
Dear Families and Friends,

I am reaching out to address inquiries regarding the upcoming Fall season of (AAU) Travel ball. 
Due to limited gym availability and my own work commitments, I am unable to manage multiple teams 
this fall. Therefore, tryouts for all age groups will not be conducted.

 Instead, we will hold tryouts for ONE elite team comprising 8th - 9th graders this fall. The focus is 
on participating in more competitive tournaments, providing enhanced exposure for advanced players 
transitioning to high school and college basketball in the future. While spots are limited, everyone is 
encouraged to try out for the team.

`While I won't be courtside this fall, fear not - I've got your back with training sessions until 
Thanksgiving to sharpen those skills. Join me for twice-weekly sessions on Tuesdays and Thursdays, 
perfect for those eyeing school team tryouts and looking to level up their game.

For those seeking 5 vs 5 team opportunities, I can recommend various local fall leagues in 
Worcester. As we gear up for the Spring/Summer season, regular programming with Teach Me Da 
Game Basketball will be back on track.

With Care,

Coach Brian Marvie 




